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We want to announce and give a heartfelt “Baamaapii” to
Aaron Graveratte and Tim Clark. They both will be leaving at

the end of March. Aaron has been with us for four years as the
CERA & HAF coordinator and will be moving over to Accounting

at the Black Elk Building. Tim is retiring after many wonderful
years of being the maintenance man out in Standish for our

tenants. We will truly miss you and are very proud of you both! 
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April 24-27th

Reminders:

we are not doing “first cuts” anymore for
lawns. Mowing season is almost here.

Make sure you rent a lawn mower. $10.00
fee. $5.00 fee for weed whip. ($75.00 if

maintenance mows for you)

To reserve the concessions kitchen and
pavilion please fill out a form $100 deposit

due to hold date.

Garage sales are allowed. Just not for
extended periods of time. Please let

housing know if you plan to have one. 

Please call Kim Otto if you have “bulk” items picked up
from Waste Management. ONE BULK ITEM A WEEK. (for

example: one mattress) 989-775-4014

Miranda Pelcher-Miley
MiPelcher@sagchip.org

(989)775-4532


